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Our ref: AP/SD 

Direct Dial: 01933 231264 

Email: durrants@hattonacademy.org.uk 

 

21 February 2017 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians of Year 11 Students 

Your son / daughter has expressed an interest in attending the Sir Christopher Hatton Academy 

Year 11 Prom 2017.  

The prom will be taking place on the 14th July, 2017 from 7pm until 11pm at the Northampton 

Hilton Hotel and consists of a non-alcoholic drink on arrival, buffet and DJ. 

The full price of the prom is to be confirmed but will be in the region of £25, and not more than £28, 

depending on student numbers. Unfortunately, to reserve the venue, we need a non-refundable 

deposit of £10 to secure your son/daughters place paid to the Finance Office by Monday 20th 

March.  

I must stress at this stage that if we don’t generate enough deposits to make the prom financially 

viable it will not be able to take place. Polls taken earlier in the year mean that we are working 

under the conservative estimate that of our year group of 186 students, at least 100 students will 

attend the prom. 

Please return the reply slip to the Finance Office by 20th March 2017. The school’s preferred 

method of payment for the total deposit amount of £10 (non-refundable) is using the Agora 

Payment system. 

Please click on the Agora link from the schools website, if you haven’t created your Agora account 

already you will need your unique student reference number which was sent out by email in 

September 2016.  If you have any problems creating your Agora account then please contact 

Sandra Gorf on 01933 221418 or email on finance@hattonacademy.org.uk  

Depending on the success of the Prom Committee fundraising endeavours, we also hope to have 

a photo booth as part of the evening. More details will be provided nearer the date. 

We hope to see as many of Year 11 at the Prom as possible as it should be a fantastic night and a 

lovely way for us to celebrate five successful years at SCHA. 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

 

Mr A Plant 
Director of Year 11 
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